Consultation Mandate for the Review of the draft Ayrshire Shoreline Management Plan ( Ayrshire SMP), associated Strategic Environmental Assessment and Habitats Regulation Appraisal Report   in North Ayrshire 

North Ayrshire Council
need to understand the views of: 	         	Individual Residents
Landowners and Businesses
Community Councils
North Ayrshire Council Elected Members
Community Groups
Statutory Bodies
Any other interested parties wishing to comment and influence the Ayrshire Shoreline Management Plan and associated environmental reports before they are finalised.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Concerning 	The Plan presents a large-scale assessment of the risks to the people of Ayrshire and its developed, historic and natural environment, from coastal flooding and erosion, and identifies suitable policies for the management of these risks. The Plan covers the entire Ayrshire mainland coastline from Skelmorlie in the north, to the northern shore of Loch Ryan in the south, and the coasts of the islands of Arran and Great Cumbrae.
So that:	North Ayrshire Council in Partnership with South Ayrshire Council 
Can:	decide whether the proposed management policies and actions for each section of the coastline have been adequately identified.

By:	20 April 2018

So as to accomplish:	A finalised Ayrshire SMP, which has been prepared in a transparent manner, taking into consideration the views of all interested parties and balancing these with our aims and the aims of our partners such as SEPA, Scottish Natural Heritage and Historic Scotland.
A Proposed Plan that is the best plan for North Ayrshire to make sure the area continues to be the place where people, communities and businesses flourish.

